
Affordable Housing Trust  
June 8, 2022 

Joint Meeting with the Planning Board 
Meeting held via Zoom videoconference 

 
Roll Call 
Present were: 

Victoria Petracca, Chair 
Frank Streeter, Secretary 
Steve Kerrigan 
Carolyn Read   
Debra Williams (joined mid-meeting) 
Kate Hodges, ex officio  
 
 

Chair Victoria Petracca called the Affordable Housing Trust’s (AHT) meeting to order 
over Zoom at 7:05 PM and called the roll of the Trustees.  
 
Planning Board Public Hearing on 40R Zoning Proposal 
Chair Petracca gave a slide presentation of the proposed Chapter 40R North Lancaster 
Smart Growth Overlay District bylaw. Members of the Planning Board and the public 
asked questions and provided comments as part of the Public Hearing. Affordable 
Housing Trust Members provided feedback.  
 
Adjournment 
The Planning Board hearing having concluded,  
 

Trustee Kerrigan moved to adjourn the meeting; Trustee Read seconded the 
motion, and the motion passed on a 5-0 vote.  
 

The meeting adjourned at 11:30 PM. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
  
Frank S. Streeter, Secretary 
 


